

Habitat Conservation and Restoration Working Group of The Wildlife Society

September 1, 2022

Agenda

Time	Topics	Lead	Notes
4:00pm (PT)	<p>Next steps for the Working Group involvement with the UN Decade on Ecosystem Restoration</p> <p>Other Working Groups involvement</p>	Sara, Ray and Krysten	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Sara contacted WGs during panel discussion application period (for the TWS annual conference session) and got a list of sponsoring WGs - Application with UN Decade <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - WGs would help with goals and objectives to include in application to show to UN what we have to offer more broadly - WG participation in panel discussion session <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - all supporting WGs would contribute to a presentation (panelist 3) and would be put in the application process - Panelist 1: UN Decade representative - Panelist 2: Mike Morrison - Panelist 3: HRCWG + supporting WGs OR case study with wildlife monitoring component (Tito) - ACTION ITEM

			<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Tito to share presentation on wildlife monitoring - Sara to touch base with WGs (cc Krysten and Drew) - Mariana to confirm plans with Sara
4:30	<p>Nurturing Trauma-informed Conservation Communities</p> <p>Annual WG report (due on Sep 16)</p> <p>WeDidIt</p>	Mariana	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Nurturing Trauma-informed Conservation Communities (Wednesday at 8-12pm) <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - WG has been invited to participate in the workshop - Drew, Julien, Mariana are interested - Need to be mindful of the fact that the RAD workshop is at 1pm - WeDidIt <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Mariah is ok waiting until new Treasurer is in place
4:50	Nominees for office and elections	Ray	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Ray has confirmed with executive board who is staying or not, we need a new: <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Treasurer - Chair-elect - Chair - Call for nomination went out, just one response so far <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - can go to Wildlifer (Mariana to ask Mariah) - Post election on website and Facebook (Julien) - deadline Sep 14 - Ray to contact potential nominees

			<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Normally announced at the conference
5:00	<p>Other items? Review action items</p>	Everyone	<ul style="list-style-type: none"> - ACTION ITEMS <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Mariana to send a reminder about case studies for RAD workshop - Rob to check if we need to set up rooms - everyone's contribution to the report